
The  Allegheny  Co.
Conservation District Board of
Directors  will  meet  virtually
the third Wednesday of each
month  at  10  AM.  Alternate
meeting dates are scheduled
for the fourth Wednesday of
each month. Meeting agendas
and schedule changes will be
posted  at  accdpa.org.   The
Quality  Assurance  Board  of
the Allegheny Co. Dirt, Gravel
and  Low  Volume  Roads
Program will meet on Tuesday,
May 21 at 10 AM and Tuesday,
September 3 at 10 AM. For
meeting dates and locations,
visit accdpa.org.
The Allegheny Co. Agricultural
Land  Preservation  Board  of
Directors  meets  the  second
Wednesday of the month at
11:30 AM. For meeting dates
and  locations,  visit
accdpa.org.


